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WASPC EXECUTIVE BOARD 
NOVEMBER 15, 2022 | 5:00 PM 

SKAMANIA LODGE | STEVENSON, WA 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  

• Presidential Remarks & Introductions—President Steve Crown 

• Approval of 9/28/2022 Meeting Minutes—President Steve Crown (Approval 
Needed)  

 
REPORTS:  

• Finance Committee Report (Approval Needed) 

• Executive Director Update 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  

• Missing & Murdered Indigenous Persons Status Update – Chief Sam White 
  
NEW BUSINESS:  

• JBRS Data Request – Jamie Weimer 

• Approval of accrediting agencies (Approval Needed) 

• Approval of Accreditation standards (Approval Needed) 

• Approval of certified assessor and mentor program (Approval Needed) 

• Approval of Professional Services pricing change to annual fee (Approval 
Needed) 

 
GOOD OF THE ORDER:  

• Approval of Membership Applications (Approval Needed) 

• 2022/23 Executive Board Meeting Schedule 
- January 25, 2023 – WASPC Offices 
- March 22, 2023 – WASPC Offices 
- May 22- 25, 2023 | Spokane Convention Center 

 
ADJOURN 
 
 


